
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 7, 2009 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Crab Management Advisory Committee Members 

 

FROM: Jack G. Travelstead, Chief 

Fisheries Management Division 

 

SUBJECT:      MEETING DATE CHANGED - Crab Management Advisory Committee Meeting  

 

The Crab Management Advisory Committee that was scheduled to be held on  Tuesday,  May 

19, 2009  has  been changed to Thursday, May 14, 2009.  The meeting will be held  at 6:00 P.M.  in 

the Marine Resources Commission Conference Room,  2600 Washington Avenue, 4th Floor, 

Newport News, VA.    

 

Please make every effort to attend this meeting. 
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****************************************************************************** 

VMRC does not discriminate against individuals with disabilities; therefore, if 

you are in need of reasonable accommodations due to a disability, please advise 

Joey Thompson (757-247-2238) no less than five work days prior to the meeting 

time and identify your needs. 

******************************************************************************************* 


